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Comments: Hi there and thanks for all the work you do to care for our forests and keep us safe from fire hazards.

I am writing with a small concern about the logging proposal for the Langhor Rd. area. I am a member of a group

that uses the area for cross-country and backcountry skiing throughout the winter. I am hoping that once logging

operations begin that the road remain open for skiers in the winter. Thanks.


